
 

March 23, 2023 
 
 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 
 
I am requesting funding for Sherwood Rural Broadband Expanasion in fiscal year 2024. 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Sherwood located at 22560 
SW Pine Street, Sherwood, OR 97140.  
 
The funding would be used for expanding broadband to three rural areas outside of the 
City that currently do not have access to broadband. The project is an appropriate use of 
taxpayer funds because it will provide an integral service to taxpayers and is necessary 
for access to education, health, and other services.  
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized 
in 7 U.S. Code section 2250. 
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 
immediate family. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Andrea Salinas 
Member of Congress 


